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All of the information on this page can be found on: 

 our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

 the playground screen 

Golden Book Pupils 

Cygnet Pixie-Jai &  Elaine 

Wren Skye &  Noah 

Robin Elijah &  Ebony 

Kingfisher Sienna & Charlotte 

Woodpecker Tinara & India 

Owl Oscar & Nikita 

Attendance 

Pen Mill Academy attendance - 93% 
 

Our Attendance Bear was awarded to Kingfisher class who attained the highest class 
attendance this week with 97%. 

Team Points 

Well done to  Maple Team who achieved the most points this half term with 655 points. 

Awards were presented this week to the following children: 

McMillan Coffee Afternoon Fundraising 

 

We are pleased to let you know that we have raised an 

amazing amount of £126.45 at the McMillan Coffee 

Afternoon. 

Big thank you to all who helped and supported this great 

event!   

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk


Here is our brand new School Council 

Welcome to our new school councillors, voted for by the children were; from year 2: 

Jude, Henry, Poppy, Jorgie and Harrison. From year 1: Matei, Salome, sienna and Alfie. 

Congratulations to you all for your successful campaigning. Thankyou to all of the chil-

dren who wrote speeches, we very much enjoyed hearing how they would like to contrib-

ute to the school.  

 

This week we held our first meeting to discuss our role as councillors within the school 

and to think about how we can make a difference in our school community. They came up 

with some wonderful ideas including, being helpful, being kind, supporting our friends to 

be the best that they can be.  

We also spoke about how to raise money for the school, so look out for some promotion 

events coming soon.  

 
 
 
 



 

 

As part of our Wellbeing week we have been involved in a ‘sharing is 

caring ‘activity where the children of Pen Mill delivered their lovingly 

wrapped books to local Nurseries. 

 

 

Wellbeing week “Caring and Sharing” at Tops Yeovil 



 

 

Upcoming Dates - all dates can be found on our website 

Last Day of Term Friday 25th October 

Children return back to school Monday 4th November 

Maple House team non-uniform day Friday 8th November 

Tempest Photography Individual & Sibling 
photos 

Monday 11th November at 
9:15am 

Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy Open 
Day 

Tuesday 12th November 2-3pm 
Friday 15th November 10-11am 

School Immunisation Flu Sessions Wednesday 20th November 

Geography week Monday 18th November - Friday 
22nd November 

Reception Nativity Monday 9th December at 2pm 
(Wren Class) 
Tuesday 10th December at 2pm 
(Robin Class) 

Christmas Dinner Thursday 12th December 

Inset Day Friday 20th December 

All the Staff at Pen Mill wish you a wonderful half 

term break! See you in November! 


